
ARE YOU ROAD SAFE?



You should not park outside 
of the school on the yellow 

zig-zag lines. 

They are there to keep the 
community of our school 

safe. 

Anyone caught parking could 
receive a fine!



We completed a survey with the children in our school about how 
they walk to school. Here are our results:

Walking was the most popular 
way of getting to school. The 

school becomes very busy before 
the gates open with lots of 

children waiting. 



We completed a survey with the children in our school about how 
they feel. Here are our results:

76% of children said that they did 
not feel safe when people park 

outside of the school!



We completed a survey with the children in our school about how 
they think about people crossing roads. Here are our results:

91% of children had seen someone cross the 
road dangerously to get to school. 

Traffic lights are there for a reason and the 
road is so busy it could cause a bad accident. 



Here are some of the children’s comments: 

“I believe it is very dangerous 
because they know it’s wrong but 
they still choose to do wrong” “It’s scary because some children 

walk alone and there are lots of 
young kids”

“Terrible in my opinion as it can   
danger a child’s life”

“They are kind of lazy and they 
are dangerous because there are 
small children.”



We should walk to school because it 
is the best way!



We want to come to school as happy 
and safe children!

THINK BEFORE YOU PARK!



Thank you for listening. Any questions 
or comments that you want to tell us?
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